

Re: CHRISTMAS POST
THURSDAY 6th DECEMBER 
TO 
[bookmark: _GoBack]WEDNESDAY 19th DECEMBER


Your child is welcome to send cards to their friends using the school post box.  It will be situated in the main entrance and will be emptied each day.

To ensure the card gets to the right person please write the name and class clearly on each envelope you are sending the card to.

